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OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF 
Tyson J. Pogue, Sheriff-Coroner 

DATE: JANUARY 16th, 2024 

RE:  SHERIFF’S 2024 OHV GRANT REQUEST AVAILABLE FOR 

PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT STARTING MARCH 5, 2024 

 

The Madera County Sheriff’s Office is preparing to submit the department’s 

annual Off-Highway Vehicle (OHV) grant request. The application will be 

available for a 60-day review by the public beginning on March 5, 2024 and 

ending on May 6, 2024. 

 

Those who wish to participate in the Grant Request Public Review and Comment 

may do so by either contacting Whitney Cox at whitney.cox@maderacounty.com 

or logging onto the Park Service website at http://ohv.parks.ca.gov. 
 

This information release is a requirement of the OHV Grant Application process 

for 2024.  
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